You are cordially invited to attend the

Department of Mathematics
Fall Reception
Tuesday, the 25th of October 2016
3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Anna Pell Wheeler Mathematics Lounge
Room 355 - Park Science Building

All are welcome!

Come for an information session with math faculty
at 4:00 p.m. in Park 328.

Come anytime for refreshments!




